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Stony Brook University Faculty and Staff: 

As announced in my recent email to the Stony Brook University
community, I would like to thank everyone in the Stony Brook
community for the overwhelming response to the Project 50 Forward
Operational Excellence survey. We have been impressed by the high
level of participation and thoughtfulness of responses and view it as
another great example of our community's commitment to improving our
university.  We have extended the deadline to Friday, July 30, 2010
to enable even greater campus-wide participation to enable even
greater campus-wide participation.

A few details for those who have not yet completed the survey:

   * You can fill-out the survey online at:
     http://www.surveymk.com/s/7TFDXT8
   * Submitting your employee ID is completely optional; 
     it is only required to be considered for the prize 
     drawing and is not required to complete the survey.
   * Employees who do not have email access will be asked 
     to fill out a paper version of the survey.  Paper surveys 
     will be distributed to employees throughout campus.
   * Computer kiosks will also be available at the Human 
     Resource Services Office, Room 390 Admin Building and at 
     all SINC sites (including the Main Library, Melville 
     Library, Language Center, and Computer Center) for 
     employees who wish to fill out the survey online.  If 
     you choose to go to a SINC site please use the login ID 
     of "sinc\survey" with no password.

To encourage participation, we will be giving away the following to
randomly chosen respondents after the faculty complete the survey in
the fall:

   * Grand Prize: a 32GB iPod Touch
   * First Prize: ten winners to a special Staller Center event
   * Second Prize: ten winners to a Seawolves sporting event
   * Third Prize: twenty-five $10 Starbucks gift cards
   * Fourth Prize: three winners to lunch with the President

Many thanks in advance for your input,

Samuel L. Stanley Jr., M.D.
President


